
 

 

Ormston School Weekly Newsletter – Issue 10 
 

School Visits 

Last week was a busy week with visitors from the school governors and Leeds Local Authority. These visits 
are vital to ensure that we are always providing the best quality of care and education for our young people. 
Mr Brown was so proud of all the young people and staff for continuing to provide the very best care, 
support, and teaching! Both the governors and LA said “this school feel like it has been open so much longer, 
it feels well established, routine, and safe. I would have thought It had been open for at least a year”. They 
also praised the environment and resources which are available for our young people. 

 

            Noise Academy  

Every Tuesday our students have been taking DJ lessons with The Noise Academy here at the school. Three 
of our young people have already achieved the Beginner DJ Programme Level 1 Certificate – We look forward 
to building a portfolio of certificates for our young people. CONGRATULATIONS! 

 

 

 

 

Leeds Art Gallery trip 

This week, Tawny Owl Class visited the Leeds Art Gallery to sketch the Henry Moore sculptures as part of our 
study of this renowned local artist in our art lessons. Inspired by Moore's work, our students created their 
own sculptures in his distinctive style. Great work, Tawny Owl Class! Some pictures from the trip can be seen 
below. 

 

Key Dates 

Thursday 28th November: Bradford Careers Service are in school 

Friday 29th November: Harry Potter STEAM Day (Invites for witches and wizards to be delivered shortly by 
owl and they may wear themed attire) 

Wednesday 4th December 2024: Beauty & The Beast Panto trip (School Uniform is required) 

Friday 13th December: Christmas Jumper day (young people may wear a Christmas jumper with their 
uniform) 

Wednesday 18th December: School reports will be sent to parents/carers 

Thursday 19th December: Hollywood Bowl Rewards Trip (School Uniform is required) 

Friday 20th December: School is closed for INSET (Staff Training) 

Monday 6th January: Back at School 

          

 

 

 

           Uniform 



 

 

 

As winter approaches please make sure that children arrive with an outdoor coat – additional uniform 
including school hoodies can be purchased by completing an order form and contacting the school office. The 
next uniform order will be made shortly. Please note that payment needs to be made with cash at the school 
office before any orders are placed, I have enclosed an order form for you. 

  

 

 

 

Tawny Owl Leeds Art Gallery Visit  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.ormstonschool.co.uk 
schooloffice@ormstonschool.co.uk 

Ormston School, Moorfield House, Alma Road, Headingley, Leeds, LS6 2AH 

 

Polo Shirt-
White 

 
£9.90 

Sweatshirt- 
Royal 

 
£12.30 

Sweatshirt 
Cardigan- 

Royal 
 

£13.50 

PE T-
shirt- 
Royal 

 
£6.60 

Fleece 
(Optional) 

 
£23.34 

 
 

Hoodie 
(Optional) 

 
£18.00 

http://www.ormstonschool.co.uk/

